Welcome Back Wildcats!
Important Dates:

- Open House: July 29, 2022 9am — 11am

- District Back to School Bash: July 30, 2022 @
GWCC 9am —1pm

- First Day of School — August 1, 2022

Things to Know:

Free backpacks and school supplies will be
given at the Back to School Bash.

Please sign up for Class Dojo to communicate
with your child’s teacher.

Dress Code:

The way our scholars dress affects the way they learn. Please send them to

school dressed appropriately so they are able to focus on learning. Every Child
is expected to wear the school uniform Monday — Thursday.

Uniforms include: white, yellow, or blue polo shirts and navy blue or khaki pants,
shorts, or skirts.

- Clothing should not have any holes.

- No leggings. tights, or anything else form fitting should be worn to school.

- Slides, flip-flops, and slippers are not safe for school and cannot be worn to school.

- All tops should cover the stomach completely.

- All shorts and skirts should be appropriate in length. No more than 4 inches above
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- Sandals, slides, Crocs, or otherwise loose slip-on shoes should not be worn.

- Students should wear laced shoes daily.

Parents will be contacted if students arrive to school and are dressed

inappropriately. ‘ —
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